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 FAITH OPPORTUNITIES  FOR  THE WEEK OF  MAY 19, 2024 

OPPORTUNITIES TO SERVE  

Your willingness to serve is appreciated.  
Please check the sign-up notebook located on the Narthex table  

and select the Sunday of your choice to serve at Faith Presbyterian.  

DATE GREETERS COFFEE HOUR HOSTS WORSHIP 
LEADERS 

ELDER OF 
THE DAY 

5/19/24 
 

Gene Raymond 
Pam and Mike Winters 

Richard Carter 
May Birthdays 

Judy Pike Sonny Coble 

5/26/24 Gene Raymond 
Susan Powers 

Mike and Pam Winters Heather Mayhew George Wheat 

6/2/24 Charles Wilkes 
Randy Mitchell 

Faith Needs 
Your Help  

Heather Mayhew Charles Wilkes 

6/9/24 Faith Needs Your 
Help  

Faith Needs 
Your Help  

Susan Powers Sonny Coble 

Tuesday, May 21 
  

 11:30 am Men’s lunch - Taco Giro 
 3 pm  Board of Deacons 
 6 pm  Session 
  
Wednesday, May 22 
 2 pm  Game Day—Stevenson Hall  

WELCOME VISITORS AND GUESTS 
 

We are thankful to God for guiding you here today and we are happy that you have chosen 
to worship with us.  We joyfully welcome you and hope you will join us again next week. 

 
  

Feeling called to serve? We are looking for a Clerk of Ses-
sion and Ruling Elders to serve! If you’re interested, con-

tact Pastor Brian or Ruling Elder Judy Pike! 

Thank you to all the wonderful church musicians for 
providing such beautiful music throughout the year. 
As is our traditional, both the Chancel Choir and the 

Tone Chime Choir will be taking the summer off start-
ing after the Pentecost Sunday service on May 19th. If 

you are musically inclined and would like to share 
your talents with the congregation in the Special Mu-

sic place during worship this summer, please give 
Janis Wheat a call at (520) 417-0310 to sign up for a 

Sunday. 
 

 ————————————— 
If you forgot your Pentecost special offering, don’t worry, there is 

still time to get the offering in! If you forgot or misplaced your Pen-
tecost envelope, there are additional blank ones in the pews. 

Please designate Pentecost on the front. 


